
January 2022
Happy New Year to you all

The first meeting of the year held on the 6th of Januarywas
the"One Page Competition" voted on by members.

The meeting was well attended with a total of 12 members
and guests.

The 7 entries comprised of:
The Capercaillie - Mik Breward

Rare Lilac and Greens - John Roe
Australian Railway Stamps - Ian Spencer

GB Polar Explorers error "Wandering Eyes" - Peter Miller
Boys Brigade Queens Letter - Ron Gillard

New Zealand GVI Coronation stamp error - Neil Jones
Hurtgruten Coastal Shipping Route of Norway -

Arlene Powell
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The winner was Neil Jones and he was presented the
trophy by President Ron Gillard.  

 Well done
Neil



A Bourse also took place where members
brought items from their collection to sell to

fellow philatelists.



The next meeting on the 20th January is
Presidents Evening, Entitled:

Mystery and intrigue_
   Stowaways Uncovered
   A Secret Panel Revealed



Organised by Ron Gillard



Other topics include:

Display Methods
and

What started me on the Road to Collecting.



Non-Members are welcome.
If you are interested in stamps and stamp

collecting come along and have a chat to our
members.  






Thursday the 10th - Visit from Newport Society



Thursday the 24th - John Roe Entertains

Visitors always welcome
email Secretary or phone
president Ron Gillard on 

01275 839224
for more information.


